
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Member of Congress (CA-22) 

Time

If you are a student interested in  
pursuing a college  education at a  
United States Service  Academy, then I 
encourage you to attend  my annual 
Academy Night. This is an opportunity 
for you and your parents to learn more 
about the nomination and appointment 
process.  

Liaisons representing the Air Force 
Academy, Merchant Marine Academy, Military  
Academy (West Point), Naval Academy and ROTC 
will be in attendance to answer your questions and  
review the admissions procedure. 

The evening will begin with a short overview followed 
by a panel discussion, and then a breakout session for 
one on one interaction with the liaisons. The dress code 
is casual.   

I hope you will take advantage of this informational 
session and I look forward to your participation. 

Please RSVP by  e -mail  before   

October 8 ,  2021.  

E-mail Nicky.Henderson@mail.house.gov with the 

following information: 
 

 Student Name 

 Number of People Attending (parents are welcome) 

 Address, Telephone Number and E-mail 

 High School and Graduation Year 

 

Academy Night 
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